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N O T I C E 
 

We are pleased to inform you that our college (DJSCE) has been ranked once again 

in the Band of 201-250 in the National Institutional Ranking Framework (NIRF) 

2021, conducted by the MHRD, Govt. of India. With the support and best wishes 

of all our stakeholders, further efforts will be made to keep moving up in the NIRF 

rankings in the future.  

 
We sincerely thank all our well-wishers! 
 

Warm regards & Good wishes! 
 

 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                                                                                                (Principal) 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


